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03 June 2024  

 

Year 3 - Weymouth Outdoor Education Centre - Wednesday 12th June 

 

Dear Families,  

 

We are very excited to give details of our upcoming trip to the Weymouth 

Outdoor Education Centre. This will be a great opportunity for the children to 

experience different activities and to enjoy themselves. Please read this 

letter carefully:  

 

We are going on Wednesday 12th June. We will be leaving school promptly at 

9am and we will be arriving back at school at around 5pm. We will make sure 

that any travel updates are communicated to the school and then to 

yourselves. Please do make sure that your child arrives on time so that we can 

leave as promptly as possible.  

 

There is a consent form that MUST be completed and handed into school 

before we go on the trip. Please make sure that you read the form carefully 

and fill in all necessary parts. If you are unsure of something, please do get in 

contact before the 12th June, so that we can help. Please also give your 

consent via your schoolcomms account. 

 

Your child will need to bring:  

-A named water bottle  

-A named packed lunch. If you have booked a hot lunch for this day a 

replacement lunch will be provided.  

-A hat (if hot, please apply suncream in the morning at home)  

-A jumper and other layers if weather is colder  

-A waterproof coat if rain is predicted  

-Sensible footwear, such as trainers 

-Sensible home clothing as they will be doing physical activities  

-A bag to carry lunch and water bottle in  

 

The activities that we are hoping to participate in are tunnelling, climbing and 

team activities. These are weather dependent so may change on the day, but 

the children will be with a trained member of staff when completing the 

 



activities. We will not be participating in any water sports, so the children do 

not need to bring any swimsuits etc.  

The children will be encouraged to have a go at all of the activities, however 

they will not be forced to it if they would prefer not to.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this trip, please do get in contact as soon 

as possible. We are looking forward to lots of fun!  

 

Many thanks,  

 

Miss Bridge 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


